

Health Futures UTC 350 High Street West Bromwich West Midlands B70 8DJ

0121 794 2888

RFe/AGu

Thursday, 16 November 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Parents' Evening for Years 11 and 13 - Tuesday 21st November

Our Parents' Evening for Year 11 and Year 13 students is on Tuesday 21st November. As per usual on all Parents' Evenings, timetabled lessons will finish earlier than normal time in order to give us time to set up the event. Students will be finishing at 2:00 pm on this occasion.

Throughout the year we will be holding Parents' Evenings for Year 10, Year 11, Year 12 and Year 13 students, where you will receive a Tracking Report for your child, which will show their Target Grades, Predicted Grade and Working at Grades for each subject.

The dates and times for all Parents Evenings can be found under the 'Events' section of our website.

You will receive further information about these nearer to the time.

Yours faithfully

Robert Fell Principal





